
THE SANGALANGS
“For the grace of God that bringeth salvation hath appeared to all men.”

“as for me and my house, we
will serve the Lord.”

Youth Camp & Youth Rally

Hello Pastor and church, how are you Sir? Hoping and always
praying that everything is doing great with you there. Thank
you for taking the time to read my ministry report letter I hope
that it brings encouragement to you and your people.

Y O U R  M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  B A T A A N ,  P H I L I P P I N E S

MINISTRY REPORT | JUNE 2024

June is the start of the school break here in the Philippines, so
we always grab this opportunity to set up various activities for
our young people. Last June 17 to 20, our young people group
attended the CFBC Summer Camp. This camp was filled with
fun, our young people have enjoyed this very much. They were
also challenged by the preaching of the Word in every session.

On June 21, we attended a Youth Rally
spearheaded by the Hillside Bible Baptist Church

lead by Pastor JB Tarwater an American
Missionary. The main goal of this rally was to

challenged the young people to surrender their
lives for full time service, and I am very happy to
share that during this rally one of my young men

in the church have surrendered his life and
enrolled in the Bible Institute. Since I only have 3

Bible Student, I decided to enrolled them to Pastor
Tarwaters’ Bible Institute and just help him with

the teaching load.

With regards to our regular ministries, we are
still in the ‘double time mode’, we do the
construction in the morning from 6AM to 12NN
and do soul winning, street preaching in the
afternoon and house churches in the
evening.

Our church ministries also is at its best during this time of the year,
because many young people are volunteering to teach children in
our Camp Joy Ministry resulting to many children being reached for
Christ. While we are still in the process of completing the worship hall
at Camp Joy, we are holding the teaching sessions under the trees
which I think was very enjoyable for the children. During sessions, we
are not only feeding the kids but we make sure to teach them about
out Jesus our Lord.

Sir, again I would like to express my sincere
gratitude for all your prayers and support to
our ministry, it really means a lot to us.

PRAYER REQUEST
Good health for me and my wife, both of us are getting old.
Funds for the completion of Camp Joy.
To reach more children and young people through Camp Joy Ministry.



THE SANGALANGS
“For the grace of God that bringeth salvation hath appeared to all men.”

“as for me and my house, we
will serve the Lord.”

Juniors Camp

Hello Pastor and church, its me again, Bro. Amor your missionary in Bataan, Philippines. How are you all?
You are always in our prayers, specially today when it seems that the world is in turmoil. Can’t wait to hear
the trumpets call and I will be happy to see you all there.

Y O U R  M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  B A T A A N ,  P H I L I P P I N E S

MINISTRY REPORT | JULY 2024

July and August are rainy season here and we usually have typhoons and torrential rains during these
months. It usually slows down our ministries a bit. One big problem during this season is flooding, years
ago we have never experienced flooding in our location, but now for some reason, whenever it rained hard
the roads in our present location will be flooded and that will cause a lot of inconvenience. Two weeks ago,
because of a typhoon named ‘CARINA’, it rained for more than a week, and it caused terrible flooding,
some of our members home were affected by a waist deep flood.

PRAYER REQUEST
Good health for me and my wife, both of us are
getting old.
Funds for the completion of Camp Joy.
To reach more children and young people
through Camp Joy Ministry.
Revival of our church.

In spite of all these, we tried our best to do the ministry.
Before the typhoon we are still able to hold an overnight
camping with the juniors in our church ages 10 to 13, this
camp was very successful. We had around 55 campers
and most of them made a profession of faith and seven
(7) of them decided to follow the Lord in water baptism.

Because of the heavy rain, the work at camp joy
was temporarily put to hold, but we continue to
work indoor. We repaired our church pews and
added six (6) more pews.

In spite of the bad weather condition, we still
continue to teach children, do soul winning and
home Bible studies. I thank the Lord that in spite of
the heavy rain, we are still able to maintain good
attendance on our church services.

Sir again, thank you so much for your life and
concern, thank you for holding the rope for us. We
truly appreciate it.

Yours in the Work of the Lord,
Bro. Amor & Family



THE SANGALANGS
“For the grace of God that bringeth salvation hath appeared to all men.”

“as for me and my house, we
will serve the Lord.”

Again, we thank you for partnering with us in
the ministry. We cannot do what we are doing
without your partnership. We love you and we
appreciate you very much.

Youth Rally

Stewardship Emphasis 

Y O U R  M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  B A T A A N ,  P H I L I P P I N E S

MINISTRY REPORT | AUGUST 2024
Hello Pastor, how are you all there? We are always praying for you, your family and your ministry. August

is still a rainy season here, despite the unpredictable weather we still had a very good month. The
attendance in our Worship Services is really increasing. We have a lot of new young people as a result of
our activities last summer. The spirit in our every services are awesome, we feel the working of the Holy

Spirit in our midst, there is joy and excitement. I really feel that God is doing something in our midst.

PRAYER REQUEST
Good health for me and my wife, both of us
are getting old.
Funds for the completion of Camp Joy.
To reach more children and young people
through Camp Joy Ministry.
Revival of our church.

Two key events have marked the month of August. The
first is Stewardship Emphasis Sunday, a mini-conference
held on the first Sunday of each month. During this event,
we conducted two sessions that focuses in teaching about
Biblical Stewardship. 
I am filled with joy because although my people may not
be wealthy they have committed themselves to the Lord
in Giving. As a result our Tithes and Offering and even the
Missions giving have increased this month. Glory to God!

Yours in the Work of the Lord,
Bro. Amor & Family

I would like also to mention that we continue to give
support to our local missionaries, in fact this month we
decided to step up, we will now give ten (10) sacks of rice
to ten (10) local missionary, we are happy to do this and
praying that we can do more.

The next event was our very success joint rally held last August 25,
where five fellowshipping churches came to join us. We had over
150 attendees, and that afternoon was filled with fun, good
fellowship and the moving of the Holy Spirit in our midst was very
evident. One got saved and one of my young lady in our church
surrendered her life to the Lord, which brought me immense joy.


